
M O N T H  O F  T H E

M I L I T A R Y  C H I L D

GOVERNOR DAYTON WOULD LIKE TO EXPRESS HIS 
APPRECIATION FOR MILITARY YOUTH AND THE 

IMPORTANT ROLE THEY PLAY IN THEIR MILITARY 
FAMILY 

REGISTER YOUR MILITARY CONNECTED CHILD TO
RECEIVE A LETTER FROM THE GOVERNOR

@HTTPS://MN.GOV/MDVA/ 

L E T T E R  F R O M  G O V E R N O R  D A Y T O N

APRIL 1ST-30TH, 2018 


